
  

 

 

NCALB CELEBRATES STILL-ACTIVE  
1973 LICENSEES 

 

The North Carolina Auctioneer Licensing Board was created by the N.C. General Assembly in 1973, 

and has thus been in existence for 50 years. During it's monthly Board of Directors meeting today, the 

NCALB was pleased to honor 9 Auctioneers and 1 Auction Firm that were issued licenses in 1973 and 

remain current and actively licensed in 2023. They are: 
 
Sen. Thomas M. McInnis, NC Auctioneer License #25 
Mr. James R. (Ronny) Causby, NC Auctioneer License #37 
Mr. Kevin D. McDaniel, NC Auctioneer License #48 
Mr. Bobby F. Cheek, NC Auctioneer License #53 
Mr. Richard M. Stafford, NC Auctioneer License #67 
East Carolina Auction Company, NC Auction Firm License #68 
Mr. William L. York, NC Auctioneer License #74 
Mr. Jackie Ball, NC Auctioneer License #139 
Mr. Timothy E. Carpenter, NC Auctioneer License #157 
Mr. Bobby S. Melton, NC Auctioneer License #166 
 
Six of the honorees (and their guests) were able to attend today's event. The remaining honorees will 

receive recognition plaques in the near future.  
 
Congratulations to you all, and thank you for your long-standing service in the auction industry! 



 

 

(Pictured left to right: Mr. McDaniel, Mr. Carpenter, Sen. McInnis, Mr. Melton, Mr. 
Causby, and Mr. York - Photo NCALB)  

 

  

 


